
 

 
Wednesday 16th February 2022 

 

We learnt about Surf 
lifesaving! 
On Wednesday we were so lucky to have some 
“real life” Surf lifeguards come and visit us. They 
were so friendly and shared some very important 
information about staying safe at the beach.  

They answered our questions about their boats 
and surf skis, how fast they can swim and the 
awesome beach buggies they get to drive around 
in. We talked about swimming between the flags, 
putting our arm up if we need help and they 
listened to our beach stories. 

It was so neat when they taught us the little nipper 
surf lifeguard games that they play at training. We 
were super-fast and had lots of fun racing and 
saving each other throughout the games. It is great 
being able to have community involvement in our 
learning as it enriches our knowledge and our 
broader sense of understanding and belonging in 
our community. 

 


